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Comments: I oppose classifying any e bikes with mountain bikes.  They have a motor and should be classified

and licensed like a motor vehicle.  They should continue to be allowed on trails that motorized use is allowed.

Anyone who  has ridden one would agree that they are not the same thing as a non pedal assist mountain bike.

They are much heavier and allow a user to get into the back country further than self propelled bicycles creating

many issues such as resource damage and the issue of a person not able to get back out.  Please do not classify

them as the same as non motorized.  Thank you.


